
   AVVA National Disciplinary Committee 

         April 2025 

 

 

The AVVA National Disciplinary Committee has had some action since the last 

report. A posting on Facebook, supposedly from an unnamed State AVVA, was 

found to be highlighting a particular political candidate.  Since we are an apolitical 

organization, and this is not acceptable according to Section 6, Administrative 

National Policies and Procedures, this was addressed and will hopefully soon be 

resolved. 

This remains a reminder for members to continue being vigilant among our peers 

at meetings and in public, and to always be careful of our comments while we 

represent AVVA. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joanne Blum, AVVA National Disciplinary Chair 


